

We're Going Camping! And You're Invited!



Boy Scout Troop 69 invites you to learn more!

Troop 69 has been an established troop since 1959. We meet on Monday night at the Berkeley Baptist Church in Denver, CO. located at the corner of 44th Ave. and Perry Street. We are inviting local boys, who are at least eleven years old or have finished the fifth grade, to come visit. We offer them the opportunity to learn outdoor skills and character building values of the Boy Scouts of America.

Do you want to make new friends, learn key survival skills, hike, and camp and explore the back country? We invite you to visit our troop meeting on Monday night May 21, 2012 at 7:00 p.m., as well as go on our June 15, 2012 camping trip. You can be a part of this early summer camping experience!

To Learn more Call: Marvin Reynolds, Scoutmaster – (303) 940-1600 Michael Zabawa, Asst. Scoutmaster – (303) 947-1289

GE	MPR G		GE	MPR	CE	APR	СE		Waiver	Coan Eth Gen Gr Lvl Form Battery WXYZ		[A]						æ	IBN	aı				
]	late	T	iidis .vb	A\dor4	.isAlig				JesT	 _	1.3										liqu	1
	Mathematics										•	•		Si	MO:	3/I	мооя	 TSIT	JAS)IT38	TH41	A :noit:	eS.	_

S30 EDIRON

School: